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21st May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Dates for your diary  

Friday 26th May- Junior Dining Room PTA Meeting- to discuss arrangement for the Summer Fair 

Friday 26th May – normal School day School closes at the normal time and children should wear their uniform 

Half Term Holiday - Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June 

Monday 5th June School Closed to the Pupils - INSET DAY  

  

Tuesday 13th June 
Arts Depot 

Upper School Choir Attend Barnet Music Festival   

Friday 16th June 
Friday 23rd June 

Sports day 
Reserve Sports Day in case of bad weather 

Thursday 22nd June 
Athletics Ground in Copthall 

Barnet Athletics Festival 

Thursday 29th June Y3 trip to Chiltern Open Air Museum 
The children will participate in a Stone Age theme day  

Saturday 1st July Summer Fair 

Wednesday 12th – Thursday 13th July 
7:00pm-8:00pm Junior Hall 

Y6 Production 

Friday 14th July  
Junior Hall 

Y5 Anglo Saxon Day 
Practical activities and role play will give the children a feeling of what it 
was like to be an Anglo Saxon during The Dark Ages  

Monday 17th July 
Junior Hall 

Y4 Ancient Greek Workshop 
Practical activities and role play will give the children a feeling of what it 
was like to live in Ancient Greece 

Friday 21st July Last Day of term - Children not required to wear uniform early closure  
1:25pm Y3 and Y4 

1:30pm Y5 and Y6 

Summer Fair- Saturday 1st July 12:00pm- 4:00pm 

Thank you to those who have volunteered. The fair will definitely go ahead thanks to your help! 

Save the date: Saturday 1st July 12:00- 4:00pm 

We need 7 more volunteers though to ensure the success of the Summer Fair. 

If you can volunteer or help in any way please email the PTA at gardenjpta@gmail.com  

The children brought a poster home with them on Friday. Please check their bags and display the poster in a window at 

home. Bring family and friends to make the fair a success. 

There will be a PTA meeting on Friday 26th May to discuss arrangements for the fair. Please attend if you can. 

 

Thank you  

Garden Suburb Junior School PTA    

mailto:gardenjpta@gmail.com


Garden Suburb Junior School 
Childs Way  •  London  •  NW11 6XU 

 
Tel: 020 8455 3269  •  E-mail : office@gsjs.barnetmail.net  •  Website : www.gardensuburbjunior.co.uk 

Head Teacher: Mrs Eileen Bhavsar BA (Hons) MSc  •  Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Lisa Berger BEd (Hons)   
Administrator / School Business Manager: Ms Andrea Bailey 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Curriculum Events and Assemblies 

 Mental Health Awareness Week: In assemblies this week the children were reminded about the importance of 

understanding about what to do if worries become too big. Sharing concerns with an adult is really important. 

 Year 4 Swimming: Next week is the last week of swimming for Year 4. All of the Year 4 classes have had a two 

week block of swimming lessons at Finchley Lido this half term. The children have participated with 

enthusiasm. Well done everyone! 

 5G Class Assembly: Well done for the fabulous presentation focusing on the environment as well as our 

democratic rights. All of the Y3. Y4 and Y5 classes have now done presentations to their parents. 

 

School closes on Friday for the half term holiday. This will be a normal school day and children are expected to wear 

their uniform. 

 

With kind regards, 

Mrs Eileen Bhavsar 

Head teacher 

 

 

 

 


